
Dear GEAA members, 

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that, thanks to your generosity and that of the 
S/M Hixon Family Foundation, GEAA raised over $30,000.00 in membership renewals 
during our Spring 2014 Membership Drive.  

I can’t tell you how happy this makes me, as this means that GEAA can move forward 
with all the important work we have planned for 2014.  Since development in the Hill 
Country is picking up we are busier than ever fighting unsustainable projects throughout 
the Hill Country.  As always, we will keep you informed on our progress.  And, we may 
be calling on you to help out by taking action as needed. 

But, rest assured, for now you all have more than done your duty by providing the 
support needed to keep our office open and keep us here for our member groups, for 
you, and for all the folks who call in needing help from GEAA. 

We can’t thank you enough! 

Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 
Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 
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